
ANNOUNCEMENTS              

Tuesday, January 23rd - SCHOOL DAY 6 

We would like to acknowledge that we are on Treaty 1 territory, traditional land of the Anishnaabe, 

Ininew and the Dakota Peoples as well as the homeland of the Red River Metis. WKC respects the treaties that were made 

on these territories, acknowledges the harms and mistakes of the past and is moving forward in partnership with  

all peoples. This is in the spirit of reconciliation and collaboration."              
 

• Attention Staff: We are still looking for staff to join the Cheer Squad for the Indoor Soccer 

Games Thursday, Jan 25th & Wednesday, Feb 28th. Please sign up on the Google Sheet!  

• Calling all girls interested in playing in Ringette Tournament in April. Please see the poster in 

front of the office for additional information for the tournament and how to join. 

• GSA is meeting at lunch today in Room 117! All are welcome. 

• There will be a combined BSU / Student council meeting happening Wednesday at lunch. 

We will be meeting in Room 143 (Mr. Pinder's classroom). 

• Tickets are now on sale for The Addams Family Musical! Tickets can be purchased in the 

office and prices are $10 for adults/$5 for students. 

• The grad clothing store is reopening until January 28th for grads to purchase grad apparel. 

Please visit the grad webpage or scan the QR code located around the school for a link to 

the store.  

• Grad Portrait sessions can now be booked! Grad Photos are taking place Feb 28th - Mar 1st 

by appointment only. To book go to the Grad tab on the West K website and follow the links! 

• Attention Grade 11 Students: If you are interested in attending an open house at the 

University of Winnipeg (Feb 21st) OR University of Manitoba (Feb 22nd), please visit 

Student Services to get more information and pick up a form that needs to be signed by your 

teacher(s). All signed forms need to be returned to Student Services before February 9th. 

Space on the bus is limited, so ensure your form is returned quickly to guarantee a space on 

the bus.  

• Are you fluent in a language other than English or French? If so, Seven Oaks School 

Division offers Special Language Exams that students can receive up to 4 credits for fluency 

in an additional language. If you are interested in being assessed for credit(s), please go to 

the Seven Oaks School Division website or the West K website for more details!   

 

And finally…… 

 

• Please remember that we are all members of the West Kildonan Collegiate Community and 

as such everyone needs to take the responsibility to clean up any messes they make. This 

includes the tables in the commons at lunch! Let’s all pitch in to keep our school clean! 


